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FROM: J. W. BROOKS (dﬁ
XP-100 RECEIVER SIGHT

W e have evaluated the sample Williams sight that you forwarded to us.

When mounted on the front end of the receiver it works satisfactorily with the
present front sight,

When mounted on the rear of the receiver the sight bridge and horizontal
adjustment knob interfered with the operation of the bolt handle. To

’ alleviate this problem the bolt handle or the sight would have to be changed.
A M/700 type handle would clear the sight. With the XP~100 bolt handle
the bridge will have to be redesigned or changes made in the sight base and
adjustment knob.

In order to mount the sight the receiver had to be drilled and tapped as it
is not presently done on our production models. Also, the stock had to
be altered to accommodate the sight base.
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